
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From: Chad Pelishek, Village Manager    Meeting Date: 07/29/2025 

 

Title:. Approval of proposal from TECC Security, for key fob system, cameras and video 

monitoring for new Fire Station 70.  
 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve TECC Security to provide key fob system, cameras, 

security and video monitoring at new Fire Station 70 for $39,873.71. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Background and Additional Information: 
TECC Security is the Village vendor for security at all Village facilities.  The new fire station 70 

will have a key fob system, surveillance/camera monitoring system and video intercoms built 

into the design of the station. 

 

Village staff prefers to continue to work with TECC so all systems are controlled by the same 

vendor.  The vendor will work with the Construction Manager and the electrical contractor to 

make sure the necessary wiring is in place to handle the system.  

 

The costs are included as an allowance in the overall costs for the project.  

 

Budget Impacts: $39,873.71 from overall project costs (borrowing and internal funding).   

 

Attachments: Proposal for Access Control, Proposal for Surveillance System, Proposal for 

Video Intercom System, camera layout and floor plan.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


